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ANNOUNCEMENT

Following the 18" January 2021 cabinet resolutions calling Rwandans to
heighten vigilance in observing COVID-19 health guidelines in order to slow
the spread of the virus, and considering that the current restrictions on travelling
may prevent some students to be present on campus; the administration of
KIBOGORA POLYTECHNIC (KP) wishes to inform students who
registered for January Intake, their parents and other stakeholders the
following:

1. The teaching and learning activities that were to start on 25" January
2021 on the campus are temporary postponed at a later date to be
communicated in due time.

2. Teaching and learning will commence on 25" January 2021 through our
online platform (Moodle) accessed through to www.elearning.kp.ac.rw
Attendance is compulsory and will be checked regularly.

3. Every student is required to possess a technological device/tool and
internet access which will allow him/her to effectively study.

N.B: Concerned students will access our elearning platform through
www.elearning. kp.ac.rw. Identifiers to be used to “Log in” will be
communicated to students individually. The teaching and learning timetable is
going to be shared very soon.

For any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us on 0788685688
(Registrar) or 07885218096 (IT Manager).
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Done at KP on January 21, 2021
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Dr. MUNYENGABE Sylvestre, Ph

Acting Deputy Vice Chancellor -KP
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